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Dear U.S. Bureau of Land Management:

I strongly oppose renewal of two federal
mineral leases in the Superior National Forest.

I urge you to not renew federal mineral leases, 
base all decisions on the best available science, 
and stop all mining approvals, including the 
renewal of federal mineral leases, until the 
Superior National Forest Mineral Withdrawal 
Environmental Assessment is completed.
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MN Hardrock Lease Renewal EA 
Project Manager
Northeastern States District Office
626 E. Wisconsin Ave., Ste. 200 
Milwaukee, WI 53202


